
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 23, 2023 

 
• Students, the next Harris Road hangout will be Thursday, April 6th during 

Encore. Students who qualify will be able to hang out with friends, listen to 
music, play games, and have a good time. To qualify, you must have no 
office referrals and no more than two minors between March 22nd and 
April 6th.  Keep up the good behavior and attend the Harris Road hangout. 

• 1st Semester Art students may come by Mrs. Carpenter's room and pick up 
their art work. 


